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16th July 2018  
 

Dear Residents 
 
I am writing to inform you of my retirement from the position of Head teacher at 
Etherley Lane Primary School.  
 
It has been a privilege to lead this fantastic school and I am thankful for the support 
and feedback that you have given me during my time here. Whilst thoroughly looking 
forward to my retirement, I will miss working with everyone in the Etherley Lane 
community. 

 
The new Head teacher will be Mrs Lee, she will commence her post on September 1st 
2018. I would like to wish you all an enjoyable summer. 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

K D Bennett 

 
Head teacher 
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